
 

 
14 October 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
It makes me incredibly proud to be able to take this opportunity to write to you regarding the praise I have 
passed onto your child for their fantastic contribution to a successful Ofsted inspection earlier this half term.  

 
The initial feedback we have received as a school has been extremely positive and each of our pupils has 
played a part in this.  As you are aware, the school has undergone a significant period of change and we are 
pleased to have taken that journey together along with your child.  The full inspection report will be published 
and available to parents in due course.  
  
As a cohort, the Year 10 have already shown a level of maturity this year, and we are starting to see them 
flourish in their chosen GCSE subjects.  This is a true testament to the young adults they are striving to become, 
and as parents, you should also be very proud of them. 
  
It was wonderful to see so many parents and carers attend the recent information evening and here is a 
reminder of some important events and key dates happening during the school year: 

 

Thursday 12 December 2024 Year 10 Christmas Dinner   

Friday 13 December 2024 Year 10 Reports Home 

Friday 20 December 2024 Year 10 End of term, school close at 13.30 

Saturday 21 December 2024 – Sunday 5 January 
2025 

 Christmas Holiday  

Tuesday 21 January 2025  Year 10 Mock Interviews   

Sunday 16 February 2025 – Sunday 23 February 
2025 

 February half term 

Thursday 20 March 2025 Year 10 Parents’ Evening (online) 

Friday 4 April 2025  End of term, school close at 13.30 

Saturday 5 April 2025 – Monday 22 April 2025  Easter Holiday 

Tuesday 27 May 2025 – Sunday 1 June 2025  May half term 

W/C Monday 16 June & W/C Monday 23 June 2025 Year 10 PPE’s (Written Papers) 

W/C Monday 30 June 2025 Year 10 Work Experience 

 
For further information please use the link here to access our school calendar. 
As always, if you need further information or any support, please do not hesitate to contact the Year Office.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Read 
Head of Year 10 

 

https://www.st-martins.essex.sch.uk/calendar-2/

